
 

 

 
 

      COMBINED CHURCHES 

  TABLE TENNIS ASSOCIATION INC.                       

NEWSLETTER, 

SEPTEMBER, 2016 

 
Hi all, 

Finals are now under way 

Good luck to all participants - the main thing being, ENJOY! 

 

 SPRING COMPETITION 
Team nominations need to be received by this Friday, 26th August 

Please contact me, Vanessa, at wenvan@optusnet.com.au if you wish to play, and have not 

yet notified your Club Secretary. 

NB:  Any players interested in playing in the Super League Competition please contact  

         Colin (0448 480 468) 

 

 67th ANNUAL PRESENTATION DINNER 
This year’s venue will be the West Adelaide Football Club    (57 Milner Road, Richmond) 

Friday, 30th September   (7.00pm for a 7.30pm start)        

Cost:  $45.00 per person                 Children under 15:  $10.00 

         ($40.00 - Early bird payment to be received by 16th September) 

Three course meal (choice of 2 entrée, 2 mains and 2 desserts) 

Special dietary requirements catered for (please inform Treasurer when booking) 

 

Methods of payment: 
Complete form in centre of Program book - return with payment to:- 

            Colin Rees      Unit 34, 136 Fosters Road, Oakden,    South Australia      5086 

Cheques or Money Orders to be made out to: 

Combined Churches Table Tennis Association Inc. 

Or on line payment: 

BankSA 

A/c name:           Combined Churches Table Tennis Association 

BSB:                   105900        A/c no:                950296540 

Please put name as reference and send an e mail confirming payment and giving name and Club 

to seajay42@hotmail.com 

 

NB    Payment MUST be received by the Treasurer prior to 24th September, 2016 unless prior 

arrangements made.    (ph:  8261 3940) 

 

 

                  Cheers                                                      Vanessa Linke (CCTTA Secretary) 
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